
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Summer Term 6: 

Maple Class Y6 Swimming  

every Tuesday for 4 weeks 

from 11th June.  

Redwood will start swimming 

every Thursday from the 

20th June.  

Friday 28th Y6 visit Marling 

School for Perfume 

Experiment Day. 

Friday 5th July—Summer 

Fete 

Annual Pupil reports out to 

parents wk beg: 8th July 

Wednesday 10th July Y6 

Rednock mee0ng for parents 

and pupils—meet the Tutor 

6pm at Rednock School 

12th July All children meet 

their new teacher and class.  

16th July Whole School End 

of year produc0on ma0nee 

and evening performance  

17th July Whole School End 

of Year Produc0on—Evening 

performance only . 

18th July Y6 Leavers Special 

A3er School Event . 

19th July Y6 leavers assembly  

1:45—2:15pm 

Friday 19th July School 

breaks up for the Summer 

Holidays at 2:15pm 

Further dates will be 

added soon! 

 

Have a great  

weekend! 

Meet The Tutor Evening at Rednock on  Wednesday 10th July 

We have now received confirmation from Rednock that the Year 6  Meeting for Parents 

and Pupils  is a drop-in session, so parents / carers do not need to arrive with their child 

at a fixed time. Please just arrive at a convenient time between 3.30pm - 6.30pm. 

 

Sports Day 

Thank you to all the marvellous children at Cam Woodfield Junior School for showing 

their sporting excellence at last week’s sports day.  Red House were triumphant in 

winning the event! 

 

Non-uniform day 

Thank you to all the families that supported the non-uniform day by bring in some very 

creative Jolly Jars to sell at next Friday’s Fete. 

 

New Parent Governor September 2019 Elections 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Caroline Jones for her commitment and 

support towards the school in her role as Governor.  Caroline has stepped down from her 

position with effect from the end of this term and therefore we are now recruiting for 

her replacement.  On Monday, two letters will be circulated to parents in Year 3—Year 5 

and our new parents in September (Year 2).  One will be to explain the election process 

and the other one is to nominate a candidate. 

 

Year 6 Swimming 

Last session for Maple on Tuesday 2nd July.  Redwood’s last session will be Thursday 

11th July. 

 

After School Clubs 

All after school clubs will finish this week  (Friday 28th) except for the Science Club on 

Wednesdays, which will continue until the end of term. 

 

District Sports Rounders Tournament 

The school will be hosting this event for cluster schools to take part in this tournament.  

If your child is involved, then please make sure they have their P.E. kit in school. 

 

School Fete Update 

If you are donating cakes to sell at the Fete, please make sure they are in from Thursday 

or Friday morning.  Just to remind you the Summer Fete will be on Friday 5th July from 

3.30pm. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: WHOLE SCHOOL END OF YEAR PERFORMANCE. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances we have had to reschedule the matinee performance 

to Wednesday 17th July instead of Tuesday 16th.  Therefore, there will only be an 

evening performance on Tuesday 16th.  Further details regarding the 3 performances 

(Evening 16.07.19, Matinee and Evening 17.07.19) will be circulated next week. 

 

Newsle7er Date: 28th June 2019  

School Website: www.camwoodfield-junior.uk 


